



# Worlebury St. Paul's Friends and PTA

## Outcomes of 21/10/16 meeting



**Present :** Vic Pratt, Vicky Parr, Alvin Jeffs, Teresa Smith, Rebecca Brock, Caroline Cox, Ffian Hicks and Chantelle Fox.

**Apologies :** Natasha Pester, Cath Halford, Nicola Quinton and Sophy Booker.

### **Financial statement** (Vic):

- £160 . 50 taken at Macmillan Tea Party – thank you to Vic..
- PTA funds not presently needed for Library.
- Movie Night to fund cameras for Photography Club (T 3 & )
- Future funds to be partially raised for enhancing **PA system** (% to be decided)
- School time Panto to be funded by PTA (£300)

**Action :** PTA to arrange more regular Tea Parties (for own funds)  
Sarah Holland to be asked to be Treasurer (Alvin)  
Michelle to let PTA know what equipment is required  
Melissa to arrange panto and publicise

### **Film Night** (Michelle, Vicky, Natasha and Alvin) :

- After school on November 7<sup>th</sup>.

**Action :** Michelle to arrange and inform others what needs doing.  
Details to go out in first Newsletter (& Alvin's Parentmail)

### **Disco** (Laura Shaw + Helen Sen-Sharma ):

- February 10<sup>th</sup>. - KS1 3.00 – 3.45 and KS2 3.45 - 4.45.
- Laura to be responsible for set up – cost £60 – 70.
- PTA has at least 3 members who are DBS (previously CBR) accredited.

**Action :** Detailed discussion nearer the time.

### **Y6 hoodies** ( ? )

- To be arranged for end of Term 4.

**Action :** Organiser (?) to report back at next meeting.

### **Christmas cards** (Chloe + Libby)

**Action :** Set in hand immediately.

## Christmas Fayre (All) :

- **Please remember we do not have an overall Coordinator for this - we rely on individual's taking responsibility for their activity (details and changes to Alvin/Vic).**
- Friday December 9<sup>th</sup>. 3.05 – 5.00 in Hall and classrooms (grotto as last year).
- Access to Hall for afternoon (no use of stage except for announcements etc.).
- Class link parents (and link governors) to discuss with class teachers possibility of class organising stalls/activities of own choice – to be set up at 2.30 on the day. Profits made in classes to be 50% for class and 50% for PTA.
- Possibility short choir performance.
- Raffle as usual (Sophy – Alvin to arrange prizes).
- Refreshments – Alvin and Vicky to arrange with enough volunteers to share work.
- Cakes - ? Chloe / Kate
- Santa's grotto - Cath + Caroline
- Tombola + Kids' Tombola - Vic + Sally. Dec. 2<sup>nd</sup>. Non-uniform day for prizes.
  - December 2<sup>nd</sup> also for 'tubs of sweets'
- Reindeer food etc. (Sophy).
- Face painting (Natasha + Lisa Jewson (Jeffs)).
- 'Take away box' lucky dip to be in by 2<sup>nd</sup>. December – coordinated by ??
- As usual – First Aid post (member of staff ?)

**Action :**

- Alvin to circulate parentmail by 1<sup>st</sup>. November and close residents by mid-November.**
- All Friends to recruit volunteers (details to Alvin)**
- Alvin to check possibility of choir performance and Worle brass group.**
- Year link Friends to liaise with class teachers – use of Year Facebook pages.**
- Sophy to arrange raffle tickets (Alvin – prizes/tickets/draw etc.).**
- Michelle to inform staff of above and secure definite volunteers from staff (including First Aid trained).**

## Class reps. :

YR - Sally Barrow      Y1 - Vic Pratt      Y2 - Cath Halford      Y3 - Sophy Booker  
Y4 - Anne Stuckey      Y5 - Liz Mount /Libby Thompson      Y6 - Cath Halford

**Next meeting :**      **1.30 Staff Room Thursday 17<sup>th</sup>. November**

**PS Please remember it's 'Christmas Fayre' not 'Xmas Fayre' - thanks.**